
 

 

Agenda 
Winter menus 

The children voted from the choices on the menu.  We talked about how everyone needed to vote for 

what they wanted and not what their friends wanted as we would go with the majority.   

 

Rules 

The children thought it might be a good idea to have a list of lunchtime rules on the SNAG board in 

the hall as children sometimes forget. 

 

Children throwing food discussed. 

 

The staff will ensure that the children are in the dinner hall on time as they need 30 minutes to eat 

lunch and 30 minutes to play.  We are working on this as it seems to be taking a little longer to eat 

lunch and less time to go out to play. 

 

Plates  

Children will try harder to clean plates properly. 

 

Monitors 

It was decided that only year 3 and 4 would be monitors as it is harder for the younger children to 

get the older children to listen.  There will be an incentive for monitors.  Every half term. A monitor 

will be chosen to wear a special apron and chef’s hat, and will help Dawn serve pudding in the  kitchen.  

To prevent lots of spillages with water the children decided that only monitors should pour the water 

for the children on their table. 

 

Toilet Monitors 

To remind children to go to the toilet before lunch as there seems to be a lot of children needing to 

go during lunch. 

 

Noise 

It was decided that the reason the hall becomes very noisy is due to having a lot of children in the 

hall.  The children think that if they only talk to others on their table it may bring the noise level 

down a little bit. 

 

Congestion 

It was decided that all children who have a problem should raise their hand and a lunchtime           

supervisor will go to their table to speak to them.  Hopefully this will ease the congestion. 

 

 


